
 

 

May 25 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Next month, on June 12, we will be hosting a number of student performances during an event which we 
have termed our summer extravaganza. Our first performance of the day will be at 08.00 and will be a 
production of The Gingerbread Man by our EYFS students – the youngest members of our DBS Wakra team 
from our pre-school and reception classes. Tickets for the performance will be QR15 each, with the money 
going towards the costs for costumes, sets, resources and rewards for the children who are performing. 
 
In the afternoon, starting at 16.00, our older students will be performing excerpts from Matilda alongside 
musical performances from some of our very talented musicians from both our primary and secondary 
phases. Again, tickets for these performances will also be QR15. For each separate part of our summer 
extravaganza, so that we can ensure that we maintain safe numbers of adults on our site, parents will need 
to purchase separate tickets. 
 
I am hugely proud of all of our students who are performing during our summer extravaganza, as well as 
our brilliant teachers who have already given up so much of their time to lead rehearsals and to support in 
other ways. There is a uniquely positive climate in DBS Wakra and I know that this important event will 
showcase not only the talents of our students but also the warm and welcoming culture of our school 
community. 
 
Tickets for both parts of our summer extravaganza are available to purchase from our finance office from 
Sunday May 28. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 



 

 

steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

